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ISSO Weekly Newsletter  September 13 

 

National Mississippi River Museum and Aquarium Day Trip TOMORROW 
       There are still spaces remaining for the trip tomorrow.  Sign up today!  On Saturday,  
       September 14, ISSO will be taking a trip to the National Mississippi River  
       Museum and Aquarium http://www.rivermuseum.com.  The bus will be leaving from 
       Wisconsin Street near Maucker Union at 7:30 am and returning at approximately  
       5 pm.  Day trips are open to all interested international students.  Total cost of the trip 
       will be $25 per student ($10 for the bus and $15 for admission).  Lunch may be  
       purchased on your own.  If you are interested in participating, signup is the ISSO Office  
       (BRC 50).  Please bring $10 cash (exact change) when signing up.  Sign up NOW as  
       space is limited.  This is a great opportunity to travel off campus and spend some time 
       hanging out with friends while visiting an aquarium, an outdoor park, and museum.  
 
  Lunch and Learn:  Finding a Job on Campus September 18 
       Are you curious about finding a job on campus?  Do you need help with that?  Come to 
       our September Lunch and Learn on Wednesday, September 18 at 12 pm noon in the 
       Elm Room in Maucker Union.  We will be bringing in knowledgeable staff who can  
       answer any of your questions regarding how to get a job, what jobs are available, etc. 
       Also, free lunch for all who attend and one lucky attendee will leave with a free UNI 
       backpack! 
 
UNI Fall Career Fair September 16 
       Connect with 1400 plus University of Northern Iowa students and alumni about  
       jobs and internships at the UNI Fall Career Fair on Monday, September 16 from  
       11 am - 3 pm at the McLeod Center.  For more information visit  
       http://www.uni.edu/careerservices/events/careerfairfa.html. 
 

Culture Talk:  The Local Food Movement September 16 
       Culture Talk:  The Local Food Movement will be Monday, Sept. 16 from  
       3:30-4:30 pm in the Elm Room of Maucker Union. 
 

Important Note Regarding Your Health Insurance 
       Please remember to check your U-bills periodically for any outstanding balances.  
       Health insurance charges were applied after the first bill was due; thus it is critical  
       that you check your U-bills periodically for health insurance and other charges.  If you 
       have any questions about your health insurance, please contact Connie Potter  
       connie.potter@uni.edu. 
 
Looking for a Used Bike? 
       Check out the tag sale September 19 from 10 am - 1pm at the UNI warehouse located  
        at 2412 West 27th Street.  Come early as bikes run out quickly!   Check out  
        http://www.vpaf.uni.edu/obo/fixedassets/pubsale.shtml for more information.   
        Tag sales are the first and third Thursday of the month. 
 
ISSO Office Has Moved 
       The ISSO Office has moved to our temporary location in the Biology  Research  
       Complex, Room 50.  Our phone numbers will remain the same.  The Biology  
       Research Complex can be located by crossing University Avenue at the intersection of 
       College Street and University Avenue, the BRC is the first building on the right.   
       Please use the outside entrance on the north side of the building.  There is also  
       convenient B parking close to the building.  
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ISSO Office Hours 
      ISSO office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.   
 

 

Reminder to like our Facebook page 
Remember to like our Facebook page and check for important announcements.  The link is 
https://www.facebook.com/UNI.ISSO?ref=tn_tnmn 
 

 

ISSO - Enhancing International Experiences 

 

At any time if you would like to unsubscribe from our mailing list, please reply "unsubscribe" 
--  
International Students and Scholars Office 

University of Northern Iowa                                       

50 Biology Research Complex                                                            

Cedar Falls, IA  50614-0164 

U.S.A.                                            

Phone:  319-273-6421 

For deaf or hard of hearing, use Relay 711 

Fax:    319-273-6103 

E-mail: international.services@uni.edu 

Web: www.uni.edu/internationalservices 

Skype: UNI_ISSOAdvisor 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/uni.isso 

Regular office hours 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Summer office hours 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
The University of Northern Iowa provides transformative learning experiences that inspire students to embrace challenge, 
engage in critical inquiry and creative thought, and contribute to society. 
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